
  

     

 

             

     

                   

               

                   

                     

                      

          

          

 

 

   

  

 

 

   

    

         
 

 

   

 

 

 

     

       

    

    

    

   

    

     

    

                 

   

 

    

   

             

                 

   
 

                
 

                
        

 
    

Britney Becker 

From: Ontario Lands <ONTLands@enbridge.com> 

Sent: Friday, August 11, 2023 2:41 PM 

To: Britney Becker 

Subject: RE: Request for Comments - B03.2023 & B15.2023 - 1993934 Ontario Inc. (Unassigned, 

Park St W, 4205.260.004.15400), Durham 

Thank you for your correspondence with regard to the proposed Severance. Enbridge Gas Inc, does have service lines 

running within the area which may or may not be affected by the proposed severance. 

Should the proposed severance impact these services, it may be necessary to terminate the gas service and relocate the 

line according to the new property boundaries. Any Service reloca!on required due to a severance would be at the cost 

of the property owner. Also, should future gas service be required to either the severed or retained parcel, a request for 

gas service needs to be submi#ed to the District Office. 

Should you require any further informa!on, please contact the undersigned. 

Kelly Buchanan 
Land Analyst 

— 

ENBRIDGE GAS INC. 

TEL: 519-436-4673| FAX: 519-436-5320 

50 Keil Dr N, Chatham ON N7M 5M1 

enbridge.com 

Safety. Integrity. Respect. 

From: Britney Becker <bbecker@westgrey.com> 

Sent: Friday, August 11, 2023 2:32 PM 

To: jayme_bastarache@bwdsb.on.ca; al_hastie@bgcdsb.org; archaeology@saugeenojibwaynation.ca; 

LANDUSEPLANNING <LandUsePlanning@hydroone.com>; prhody@wightman.ca; weichenberger@wightman.ca; 

ONTUGLLandsINQ <ONTUGLLandsINQ@enbridge.com>; consultations@metisnation.org; MR25Enquiry 

<mr25enquiry@mpac.ca>; hsmastlrcc@bmts.com; lonnybomberry@sixnations.ca; 

SouthernFBCPlanning@HydroOne.com; newdevelopment@rci.rogers.com; Riel Warrilow 

<associate.ri@saugeenojibwaynation.ca>; planning@grey.ca; west.grey@svca.on.ca; Municipal Planning 

<MunicipalPlanning@enbridge.com>; rlinn@sixnations.ca; consultations@metisnation.org; wpeeters@ehtel.ca 

Subject: [External] Request for Comments - B03.2023 & B15.2023 - 1993934 Ontario Inc. (Unassigned, Park St W, 

4205.260.004.15400), Durham 

CAUTION! EXTERNAL SENDER 

Were you expecting this email? TAKE A CLOSER LOOK. Is the sender legitimate? 

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you are 100% sure that the email is safe. 

Good afternoon, 

Please find notice of hearing for applications for consent, for the above noted files attached. 

The applications are scheduled to be heard at the September 5th committee of adjustment meeting. Your 
comments would be appreciated at your earliest convenience. 

Kind regards, 
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Britney Becker 
Plans Examiner & Building Inspector 

Municipality of West Grey 
402813 Grey Road 4 
RR 2 Durham, ON N0G 1R0 
519-369-2200 ext. 248 
www.westgrey.com || @OurWestGrey 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message and attachments, if any, are sent by a Third Party Administrator for the sole 
use of the intended recipient(s). It may contain information that is privileged and/or confidential. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately by reply email and destroy this communication. Thank you. 
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